8/4/96
Dear dennis,

Thanks for your 7/30.

When Gerry was here he worked from the notes licknight made on files he should
examine for his book on the executive sessions. I tldink I sent you a copy of those
hotes. Gérry can tell you which still need looking ate.

I've read and coryected the retyping of Picturing Corruption of the JFK Assasgi-
nation and will return : tv my niece wlaine, who you met at Hood, when I've nade
a copy of it.I say in it often that “roden mnrft even steal straight and forecast
what has hpppened, suits filed over that. fjfe has nothing but Vikingd is not poors
by infornation on the suing is from “allas and is vegue. If anything was in any
papsrs, if wns not sent me. '

e look forward to yuur coming.

Tine if Dave comes at the ssme time.

Best, /




July 30, 1996

Harold Weisberg
7627 Old Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21702 '

Dear Harold:

Enclosed (I will double check this time!) are the latest hours for Jamie and Ethan.

I trust that Gerry has come and gone. I'll be in touch with him soon to find out where he left off in
copying materials, etc. I am still not certain when I will be coming down, but I hope it will be in August.

I spoke with Wrone recently and expect to hear from him about his plans to visit with you. I hope we can
coordinate so that I can have a brief visit with him also.

Within the next couple weeks, I’ll try to take stock of status of the manuscript typing and report to you
on it.

Take care and regards to both of you.
Hope to see you soon.

Sincerely,

,@ﬁ’\w

Dennis



